		CRIS-CAT Sponsored Bus to Oneida
If you are 55+ and need a ride to Oneida, you can utilize the Birnie Bus at no cost to you.  Birnie Bus is practicing social distancing and sanitizing of the bus.  

NOTE THE RECENT CHANGES 
- 2nd Thursday of the month at the following locations. 
You do not need to live at these locations to get a ride.  

-Carriage House apartments @ 9:25
-24 Nelson apartments @ 9:30 
returns around 12:00

· Extra-large bus in order to practice social distancing.
· Sanitized each time – before a passenger enters.
· MASKS MUST BE WORN AT ALL TIMES!
There is no charge for this service. For more information call the CRIS-CAT line 315-655-0612 and leave a message, someone will return your call.
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